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Comments: From: Ted Jadlowski <tjadlowski@suddenlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 11:53 AM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Fracking in our National Forest

 

Robert    I strongly oppose fracking in the national forest so close to Lake Conroe.  If the East Texas Oil 

Fields are not enough then the minimal return on your project vs the possible problems associated with 

this would tell me that we are either running out of reserves and if so you need to look 

elsewhere.  Tearing up the forest for this is wrong.  If it was a last resort for our energy needs, I would 

consider it but we both know that is not the case.  Don't start this project.

 

Regards

Ted Jadlowski


